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Reception’s Home Learning Task 26.05.17 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

After the holidays our new project will be entitled ‘Who’s afraid of the Big Bad Wolf?’ 

 

We will be exploring a number of traditional tales, including Jack and the Beanstalk. 

We will also be sharing non-fiction books about plants and seeds. Children will be 

learning about how seeds grow and, ultimately, where our food comes from. 

In preparation for this work we are setting the children a home learning task.  

 

Today, all of the children have planted a seed in a pot. We have discussed the things 

we need to do to look after our seeds and help them to grow. The children are now 

responsible for looking after their seed and watching to see how it changes over the 

holidays.  

 

This task carries with it a range of learning opportunities that will support the children 

in all areas of the Foundation Stage Curriculum. Please see some examples of these on 

the back of this letter. If the children choose to complete any of these additional 

activities please let us know in their homework book! 

 

Following the holidays, we would like the children to bring their plant pots back to 

school so that we can compare our plants and share our experiences of how we helped 

them to grow. The children will then plant them in our outside classroom. 

 

Thank you for your support, we can’t wait to see how the seeds have grown! 

 

The Reception Team 
 

 


